
PARKING FOR STATE TOURNAMENT 
Traffic Flow for April 15th – 16th  

 

 
 

 

To reduce traffic congestion during the state playoffs, UIL & GISD request that all spectators enter the GISD Athletic Complex from 
County Road 151 (Stadium Dr.). The Entry to GISD Athletic Complex is shown with the solid arrows on the map to the left. There will 
be a daily charge of $5  for parking during the entire event 
 
Team buses should also enter the complex via 151 (Stadium Dr.). The loop road around the stadium will be reserved for team buses 
only.  The entry and exit points for team buses are shown via the yellow solid arrows on the map to the left. 
 
The traffic flow for exiting the GISD Athletic Complex will be through the Georgetown High School Annex and Richarte High School.  
The exit flow is shown via the dashed arrows on the map to the left. 
 
Team Buses that are returning to only watch games can park adjacent to the baseball field and marked with an * on the map to the 
left. 
 
This traffic flow will reduce any traffic congestion and we ask for your compliance in advance. 


